Ann Clark

From: Steve Mochen <ltsmochen@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 12:22 PM

To: Ann Clark

Subject: Blue Ridge BBQ Fest

>>

>> We would like to request to have a partial closure of Hwy 16 from Hwy 163 to Reno Rd. This would take place on
August 31st from 8:00am till 7:00pm. We would need a written letter of acknowledgment for DOT from the
Commisioners We are expecting about 2000 to 3000 people that would attend this event. An alternative route from
Reno Rd. To Bare Rd would let people get to Hwy 163 which should not effect travel for the motorists. All residents in
the area that are effected would be given proper notice and would be able to use Hwy 16 as usual. The Sheriff’s Office
would be abie to provide traffic control as it deemed necessary. Part of the road would be used for parking , and for
event goers to safely walk or take the shuttle to the event. A map will be available to review. Thank you for your
consideration in this very big event.

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone




